
Dear sir / madam,

I am a homeowner in Enfield, EN2 and I fully object to the plans for development to be built especially
on our green belt surrounding Enfield.
I do not agree with the description of nature on land that houses so much wildlife and preservation of
peace and tranquility. 

I understand the planning for destruction sites include:

Eight horticulture nurseries in Crews Hill, which campaigners say should be saved to
provide local jobs and locally produced food.
Several large areas of productive farmland, vital for local food production at a time of
food insecurity and climate emergency.

I oppose to this and especially: Whitewebbs, Cockfosters and Crews Hill developments.


